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As we are just months away from the start of a new year, the City of Detroit's Housing & Revitalization
Department (HRD) is already planning for 2025 and beyond!

Every five years, the U.S Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires HRD to submit
a Consolidated Plan (Con Plan). The Con Plan helps the city assess and prioritize its housing and
community development. These needs could include improving the local parks, funding more youth
programs, or providing more daycare facilities. Furthermore, it is meant to assist the City with
understanding how it will spend its annual funding from HUD.

For each of the 5 years, HUD requires the City to submit an Annual Action Plan. This plan tells HUD and

our constituents how we plan to spend our money each year, and how it aligns with the priorities laid out
in the Con Plan.
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The annual HUD funding outlined in our Consolidated Plan and Annual Action Plan
include: Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Home Investment
Partnership (HOME), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), and Housing Opportunities
for Persons with AIDs (HOPWA) programs. For more information on each of these

funding sources, please visit: https://www.hudexchange.info/programs/

SIAY
INFORMED!

Our last Consolidated Plan was from 2020-2024, so we are
submitting a new plan for 2025-2029. Now that you know
what HRD is up to, what are you going to do before the year
ends?

We want to keep you in the loop, but
you need information first! Before
2024 is over, HRD will share how each
annual fund source can be used and
highlight some of our programs.
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